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We had a very successful day at a staff health and wellbeing event at RAF Wyton. As you will have read, we are helping to support the site to become smoke free by promoting the support available at community pharmacies.
Thank you to Anil Sharma at Alconbury Chemist who came with us and helped promote community pharmacy.
CGL update – actions required
Change Grow Live (CGL) are no longer going to be commissioning Lloyds to manage the pharmacy contracts on behalf of CGL Aspire Peterborough and CGL Cambs effective from 1st April 2022. 
There will be no changes to the services you provide or the fee that you receive for delivering these. The only difference is that CGL will now be exporting data from PharmOutcomes and will be generating invoices to make payment for services delivered from PharmOutcomes and paying you directly rather than going through Lloyds to do this. 
Given these changes, CGL need to update the Service Level Agreements that are in place to reflect that Lloyds are no longer managing these contracts and the agreement exists between CGL and you. If you are currently providing needle exchange, dispensing Naloxone and supervised consumption please enter your pharmacy details into the relevant service level agreement and sign and date the document on the last page to say that you agree to the terms set out in the document. 
Peterborough SLAs
Cambridgeshire SLAs
In addition, Lloyds have been unable to share your payment details with CGL due to GDPR regulations. To ensure that CGL are able to make payments for all services you deliver, please provide your bank details and the details of who the payment should be addressed to on letter headed paper. Please email both of these to Claire Thatcher claire.thatcher@cgl.org.uk if you are a Peterborough pharmacy and Melissa Milham melissa.milham@cgl.org.uk for Cambridgeshire pharmacies.
DoS update
Don’t forget to make sure your NHS website and DoS entry are updated to reflect your Easter opening hours. 
Should you experience any issues with updating the DoS please contact the local helpdesk england.eastofenglanddos@nhs.net
DMS referrals
Please be aware that NWAFT and Papworth are now sending DMS referrals. DMS is an essential service so you must action all referrals.  
PharmOutcomes has a useful video which explains how to complete these.
Once complete you need to claim for referrals manually on MYS.
RSG contractor vote
A timetable for the conclusion of the Review Steering Group’s (RSG) work to find ways to improve contractor representation and support has been announced today. 
In an update the RSG has said it had reached consensus on a proposed way forward, and that it would publish proposals to the sector shortly after Easter.   
Please take the time to update yourself on this before a vote in May.
Useful hypertension event
If you are one of the 55 Cambridgeshire pharmacies who have signed up to provide the new NHS Hypertension case finding service or plan to then you may find this upcoming webinar useful.
Pfizer - Hypertension and Atrial Fibrillation Case Finding a Community Approach.
24 March, 7.30pm-8.30pm
To book your place please email mediha.sarwar@bms.com
Pharmacy Collect
Please remember that this service ends on 31 March.
More information on this is here.
Useful events
Scope Eyecare – Working with dry eye
25 March, 12.30pm
Register here



